
Governor Nikki Haley

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC29201

December 15, 2014

Dear Governor Haley,

Iwould like to begin with thanks for my appointment by you to the Dorchester County
Disabilities and SpecialNeedsBoard, and certifications through your office with the CASA/GAL
program and SCVulverable Adult Guardian Program.

While Ihave extensive history on numerous boards while living in PA,Iadmit it is flattering
that you have taken the time to thank me.

The next reason Iam writing to you, is Iam hoping you will give me a block of time to meet
with you in person? Iunderstand you are very busy, aswell as Iam, but it does pertain to this
beautiful state which you havegreatly enhanced.

I understand that it would be on my part to drive to Columbia to meet with you, which truth
be told, Iwould drive to California if that waswhere you could meet with me. Pleaseknow that
Iam not inviting you to the Summerville areawhich is quite lovely and historic.

Ianxiously await contact from your office to set up a time/day!

Iwish you and your family a wonderful Christmasand a healthy happy New Year!

Thank you again, '/1 • / /

Jennifer Barkle~Yfi...•· . • t/ J
; . /

116Axtell Dr. I· _/

Summerville, SC29485

843-452-8450 (cell)

jenniferbarkley@rocketmail.com


